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• Over the past few months, the Planning Commission has been actively 

reviewing development applications. The commission has approved 

applications for both Kwik Trip and Comfort Haven: 

o The Kwik Trip application is scheduled for approval at the March 

24 business meeting. 

o The Comfort Haven application will be presented at the April 

business meeting following the completion of a public safety 

study. 

• The Economic Development Authority (EDA) met to review the 

downtown property development. The approved application is on the 

agenda for the March 24 business meeting. 

• The new City website is now live: www.mapleplainmn.gov. 

• Email migration to the @mapleplainmn.gov domain is nearly complete. 

• The transition of Permits and Licensing to an online platform is in its final 

stages, with a preliminary launch date set for the end of April. 

• Save the Date-  

o May 10th from 9am-12pm will be City Clean-up Day  

o June 7th Party in the Park 

o August 18th Battle of the Badges 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jacob Kolander 
City Administrator 
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